
 
Science 

We will be looking at seasonal 

changes and taking part in some 

outdoor learning. Comparing weather 

and temperatures.  

We will be re-capping our lerning on 

the differt animal groups.  
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English 

 

During our English Sessions we will be reading 

‘Claude on Holiday’ By Alex Smith. Through talk for 

writing, we will be learning the text ‘Claude and the 

Pirates’ and focussing on character descriptions. 

This will lead us on to write our own character 

descriptions. Later in the term, we will be learning 

the text ‘Pirate Pete’s island’ in order to learn the 

structure of a re-count. We will use to write our 

own re-count about a trip to the beach.  

 

Maths 

 

We will be sequencing events using language such 

as before, after, yesterday, today, tomorrow.  

We will also learn about the days of the week, 

months of the year and how we measure time. 

Also we will learn to tell the time to the hour and 

half past. 

                     
 

                            PSHE/RSE 

We will be talking about life cycles and how we 

change. Also, there will be an online safety lesson 

this term.  

                          

  

 

RE: We will be learning how we can care for others 

and the world by looking at examples from different 

faiths and the views of non-religious people.  

DT: We will be designing and making a pier, which will 

need to support a Lego figure.  

History: This term we will be learning about seaside 

holidays from the past and will look at pictures to give 

us clues about the past.  

                            

General Information 

 

Staff: Ms Mould, Mrs Cooper- 1RM.  

Mrs Gray (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday) and Miss Watson 

(Monday and Friday) , Mrs Wade- 1CD.  

Ms Mould, Miss Blackman, Mrs Palmer- 1RM/LB. 

 

PE Kit: Your child will need their PE kit every week. Our PE 

day is a Thursday. Please ensure that the bag and every item 

of kit is named please.  

 

Computing 

This term, we will be programming animations. The 

children will discover that they can move a 

character on screen using commands and also 

program more than character.  

                             

 

Attendance 

We take attendance very seriously at St Paul’s.  Please ensure 

your child is in school EVERY day and on time. Thank you. 

 

Reading Record book: 

It is important that the children read for a short time every 

day and bring their reading records back into school each day. 

Books will be changed on a weekly basis.  
 


